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There is no need for the proposed re-opening of Manston airport.

Stansted, Gatwick., Southend and Heathrow can already cater for the freight night flights
that have been suggested.

At a time when climate change and carbon emissions are world issues the prospect of this
is gross and barely believable.

This has purely been put forward as a money making exercise for those involved. The
impact upon the local community and those under the flight path/s should not be
overlooked.

Martin Cox





